
Welcome to the new 
children coming to school in 

September!



I am Mr Squawk and I live in Oak Class.

I hope you are looking forward to starting at 
Menston Primary in September 2022.

I am going to show you around your new school.

Hello!



There are lots of friendly people who work in Foundation. Here are some of them.

Mrs Brame

Miss CharltonMiss Hammans

Mrs Sparkes

Miss Lain

Me



Here I am hanging out with my friend Mr Squeak! 
He lives in Acorn Class.



First thing in the morning the teachers 
open the doors and it is time to come in.



Inside will be waiting more lovely 
people to say hello to.



Everyone has their own peg to hang their bag 
and coat on. Each peg has a Mr Men or Little 
Miss on it. I wonder which one you will have?



Every day we learn about reading, writing and counting. 
Look, I have written numbers on our magic computer! 

Do you know what number comes next?



We learn by playing too and have wonderful 
things to help us. 

What are you doing up there, Mr Squeak?



We can learn with our friends or by ourselves. 
Where is the garlic bread, Mr Squeak?



We love stories at Menston and we read books 
every day. Which is your favourite?



I hope you like drawing, painting and making 
things because we do this all the time in school. 



Every morning we have a fruit snack and 
some of us have milk.

Remember to bring your own bottle of water in every day! 
Water is my favourite drink.



Both classrooms have two toilets and two sinks. 
Don’t forget to wash your hands!



We have a fantastic outdoor area that only 
Oak and Acorn children learn in. 

What do you think I should make in the sandpit?



Great car, Mr Squeak, but watch out for the dinosaur!



We really like keeping fit at Menston and we 
love to run on the Daily Mile tracks. 



We learn outside every week at school. We are very lucky 
because we have two outdoor classrooms, woods and a pond. 
What creatures do you think there might be in our wood?



At least once a week we wear our PE kits and 
exercise in the hall or outside. We use different 

equipment but I like climbing the best.



At lunchtime there is always lots of delicious food 
to eat in the hall.



After lunch we go out to play. There is lots of 
room to run around. If you like being quiet there 

are places to sit down too.



Don’t worry if your old friends are not in your class.
Oak and Acorn are joined together so for most of 
the day you can go between the classes and learn 

with your friends.

You will make lots of new friends at school too.

Here I am with one of my friends.



There is nothing to be worried about at Menston 
Primary School, just lots of lovely people waiting to 

help you learn.

The grown-ups, Mr Squeak and I are really looking 
forward to meeting you soon.                         

Cheerio
Love from Mr Squawk xxx

Bye


